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This case 8 referred to OIG by

”March 9, 1992. The NSF Director received a letter
rom the complainant,

who stated he recently
completed work for his Ph.D. degree in at the

During his time at the

University he was affiliated with the
as a graduate research assistant and through his
involvement with the The is an NSF funded
Research Center. complainant expressed concerns about the
management of the ﬁnd the ethical standards of some of the ¥R

faculty members. After consultation with OIG staff, the Inspector

General concluded that these allegations did not rise to the level
(of misconduct in 45 C.F.R. 68%p\the allegations were directed back
) to NSF management, and this case was closed. :
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Assistant IG for Oversight
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